
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on April 9, 2019 
 
TO:  Mayor and Town Council 
 
VIA:  Kirk Blouin, Town Manager 
 
FROM: Kathleen Dominguez, Town Clerk 
 
RE:  Code Enforcement Board Appointment of Regular Members 
 
DATE:  April 1, 2019 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends that the Town Council review the attached applications and appoint members 
to the Code Enforcement Board in order to fill the vacant seats resulting from Robert Donnelley 
and Steven Meltzer’s expired terms.  Please note that only one member out of the two vacant seats 
is eligible for reappointment.  All applicants have submitted proof of voter registration in the Town 
of Palm Beach.  
 
GENERAL INFORMATION 
 
The Town Clerk’s office has received one application seeking NEW APPOINTMENT from the 
following citizen: 
 

Jack Cohen who resides at 3450 S. Ocean Blvd., #808, Palm Beach, FL. 
  

The Town Clerk’s office has received one application seeking REAPPOINTMENT from the 
following member: 
 
 Steven Meltzer who resides at 130 Sunrise Avenue, Palm Beach, FL. 
 
The Town Clerk’s office has received one application from an ALTERNATE MEMBER 
SEEKING  PROMOTION TO A REGULAR MEMBER POSITION from the following 
member: 
 
 Bram Majtlis who resides at 2275 S. Ocean Blvd., #207A, Palm Beach, FL. 
 
 
 
c.c.:   Nicholas Caristo, Acting Chief of Police 
 Ben Alma, Parking/Code Enforcement Manager 


